Editor's Comment:

This manuscript presents a huge list of spelling mistakes.

Manuscript still require revision.

The references must be arranged in standard format:

The specific name must start with a lower-case letter (Lablab Purpureus)

Species names should be written in full at first, but for later mentions, the genus name can be
abbreviated e.g. Heterobranchus bidorsalis can be written H. bidorsalis.

Spaces should be inserted between numbers and units (08:00hrs, 2mm) and between numbers
and mathematical symbols (%, %, =, <) but not between numbers and percent symbols ( 45%)

Unnecessary information should be avoided (e.g. five (5), three (3))
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